From: Jamie Hanson

To: Bobbie Selinger; Janine Daradich; Neil Struthers; Eric de Waal
Subject: IAF Council Report Timing

Date: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 8:26:20 AM

Attachments: image001.jpg

Hi all,

Shauna is acting for Barry and sat in on the City Manager’s Monday morning update yesterday. She was
advised that the arena and IAF reports will still go to Exec and Council together on June 22" and 29th.
She believes that this is so the location discussion can occur at the same meeting. We are thinking that
the Mayor probably indicated to Barry that she wanted the arena report to go first — meaning that it would
be ahead of the IAF on the agenda. That way if a location is determined on the arena, that decision will
be known heading into the IAF report.

So in the end, we are to stay the course with all of our dates.

Thanks,

Jamie Hanson, P.Eng.

Manager, Facilities Engineering
Land, Real Estate & Facilities
Financial Strategy & Sustainability

306-539-6781
jhanson@regina.ca
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